LEEN VIEW SURGERY
[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE OF CHANGES TO THE WAYS YOU ORDER MEDICATION
From 1st November 2017
The Pharmacy will no longer be able to order your medication 
It will be down to you to put a prescription request in at the surgery.
We are doing this to cut down on the amount of wasted medication and the amount of unwanted medication issued and dispensed
There are other ways of requesting your medication:
Bringing the Right Hand side of your prescription back to us – handing in at reception or posting in the box downstairs near the library desk
Filling in a request at reception
Signing up for Online Services – you are then able to order your medication online
Posting a letter to us
Please ask at reception for details about registering online
The Pharmacy can still collect the prescription on your behalf
This action is supported by Nottingham City CCG
Please Note: You cannot order prescriptions over the phone


